
“Proud of Exhibit”

Mathison Motors for the extremely generous donation of winter clothing. We received over 50 bags filled with 
brand new name brand winter coats, snow pants, boots, hats and gloves for kids in the elementary school. They 
donate year after year. 

Maple Lake Lions organization for the financial contribution that allows us fill 36 Thanksgiving baskets with 
food, household goods and hygiene supplies.

Anonymous donation from a FAMILY in the Maple Lake community in the amount of $10,500 that paid for 35 
Target gift cards in the amount of $300 per card. Those gift cards were added to 35 Christmas baskets that went 
out right before Christmas break.

Anonymous donation from a staff member at school in the amount of $1000 for the Backpack Buddies program.

The High School student council donated cash to go towards the Thanksgiving basket project from toilet bowl 
races they held at their school pep fest!

The Rachel’s challenge club members spent two meetings creating and designing Thanksgiving cards that were 
able to be sent with each of the 36 Thanksgiving baskets.

The Bethlehem United Church of Christ donated 36 Tubs, 35 frozen pies and 35 personal hygiene kits for the 36 
baskets that were shared with Maple Lake school community families.

Hojnacke family for contributing funds to pay for a van/bus that transported several students from both 
buildings to shop for food and household goods at Walmart. All of the items purchased successfully fill 36 
Thanksgiving baskets that went out this year. 

Riverside Church....donated ten $100 gift cards to Walmart to share with families in need

Walmart surprised us with a $200 Walmart gift card during our shopping spree in December. The $200 
immediately went toward the final bill on the day we shopped for food for the Thanksgiving baskets. 

A local family offered financial assistance to a Maple Lake family that is struggling with chronic medical needs 
by paying for a brand-new furnace to be installed in their home. This crisis situation unfortunately happened 
during a stretch of those frigid days in December when they completely lost all heat sources. 

Over the holiday break, the Irish Boys’ Basketball program helped prepare 39,470 meals. These 
meals will be sent to Honduras. This is the 3rd consecutive year they have assisted Feed My 
Starving Children. Thank you to all our athletes who served!



MLE Teachers’ Lounge Refresh

The Holloran family for donating the adhesive for the counter top
Mike Grant for donating the sink and faucet.
Jeff Schaefer for donating the counter top.
Jamie Lind for donating the backsplash.


